
Visit to GFS HQ (8/9/2017) 
 
The CRS Refreshment Training, Visit to Government Flying Service (GFS) was 
successfully held on 8th September 2017 (Friday) by the Expeditions Instructors 
Central Registration Unit. There were 24 instructors and assessors from different 
Operating Authority joined the training.  
 
During the visit, the GFS aircrew introduced the mission and value of HKGFS to the 
participants. They also shared the daily operations and their unforgettable 
experience with our participants. After that, participants had the chance to visit the 
safety equipment and different types of aircraft.  
 
Participants showed great interest in visiting aircraft. They grabbed every chance to 
ask the pilots about characteristics of different aircraft.  

 
Aircrew introduced the apparatus and 
equipment in helicopter.  

 
Aircrew first explained the daily operations 
of HKGFS.  

 
Group photo with Bombardier Challenger 
605.  

 
Participants got to know the personal 
equipment and safety equipment. 


